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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Mazda 6  
27 March 2013                                                                 ACTION - New Zealand recall.      
Problem Mazda are recalling the all new Mazda 6 which has been 

on sale for just a few months worldwide as a precautionary 
measure after an incident in Australia. 

 

Details The DC/DC converter which reduces current from the 
generator from 25V down to 12V may have a fault which 
could result in a fire. 
 
The converter is located under the front passengers seat. 
 
While a fire resulting from the fault is considered as 
unlikely, it is a possibility. 
 
Mazda will be contacting all owners of these vehicles. 

 

What to do Check with your Mazda dealer or using your Vin number 
through the website below to see if your vehicle is part of 
this recall to arrange a repair free of charge.  

 

More 
Information 

Call 0800 800 626 for more information or contact your 
local Mazda Dealer. 

Mazda Safety Recalls website 
 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.mazda.co.nz/vehicle-modifications-and-recalls

